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Final material specification for rear addition at 415 Cumberland
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Deb Andrews <dga@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Sep 22, 2016 at 3:21 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

This is to confirm that | have reviewed Mr. Senglemann's latest proposal for the
renovation of 415 Cumberland Avenue, including the material and paint scheme
proposed for the rear portion of the building. In my view, the exterior treatment proposed
for the rear addition is generally compatible with the historic structure.

Deb Andrews

Historic Preservation Program Manager
City of Portland

389 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101
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